From: Nava, Roxanne 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 9:50 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Cc: Guerra, Maria
Subject: USHLI Annual Dinner on August 14th

Rich

This is confirm I attend the USHLI – United States Hispanic Leadership Institute’s Annual Dinner in my official capacity for the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection.  I’ve listed the additional information below..

· Approved by the Commissioner. 

· The ticket was valued at $100, but it was complimentary from USHLI. Invite extended by Letty Velez, president of Chicago Mini Bus Travel, Inc.

Please let me know if you need anything else. Thanks.

Roxanne
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Reception
6:00 pm - 6:45 pm

Dinner
7:00 pm - 8:30 pm

312-427-8683
www.ushll.org





